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Objection to proposed redistribution.

| wish to see Maryborough voters in either Ballarat or Bendigo electorates. We have been in both in the past. To
realign us into Mallee would be disastrous for the populace. The area does not have affinity with the towns of
the Mallee. As a very disadvantaged town already the voice of the people of Maryborough would be lost in the
vast area of the Mallee.

Since moving into the Wannon electorate there has been little evidence of the people of Maryborough having
any voice in federal affairs. Again we have been too far from the major centre of that electorate, Warrnambool.
Now we would feel far too divorced from Mildura, even farther away.

While acknowledging that the AEC has to redistribute some people in some electorates, it seems very unfair to
sacrifice people in this town " for the good of the country".

Thank you. John
| found it impossible to use the aec website to lodge my objection. It is not user friendly ( for retirees anyway)

John Jackson
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